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We’re half way though the school year! What a superb learning journey our young 
people have achieved alongside our school community as a whole. Collaboration 
and a collective responsibility are corner stones of who we are and what we do as 
an Academy. I’m incredibly proud of the team work modelled by staff and shown by 
the students throughout the Key Stages.  

However you spend the Half term, my hope is that you enjoy your break with those 
you love the most and return refreshed and ready for an exceptional second half to 
the year.  

 

David Braybrooke 

Head Teacher  

Head Teacher’s welcome  
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February Half Term – Monday 20th to Friday 24th February  

Easter Holidays – Monday 3rd to Friday 14th April  

INSET Day - Monday 17th April  

Important Dates 
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Bute  

 

 

Last Friday, despite the time difference, we had a zoom call with  

someone who is recently relocated from Derby to China. We used our Geography 

learning in class to ask questions about culture, school and even pets. Thank you to 

Georgina for organising such an amazing opportunity. 

This week, we have worked a lot on working in small groups to complete tasks. We 

have used communication boards to tell our partner our needs and then enjoyed 

some team building time! Have a lovely half term and a restful break! I am already 

looking forward to seeing you for another term.  Jordan :) 
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Makaton forms a key role in the way we communicate at               

St Andrew’s. Please see below for our sign of the week. This is 

shared with whole staff during our weekly briefing and then used 

within our school community thereafter.  

                  

 

                

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sign of the week 

 

LOVE 
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We need your help with our amazing Book 
swap! 

 

Do you have any good quality children’s books at home which are no longer 
needed? 

 

If so, please send them into school so we can help our students celebrate 
World Book Day. 

 

Help us to support our students in accessing the amazing world of books!  



Derbyshire Music Hub 
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Proud to be part of  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


